
At Home
LEARNING

It is Week 10 of “At Home Learning”! 

As we approach the final two weeks of Grade 
One, please take some time to reflect on the 
amount of growth that your child has made this 
year.  The months of April, May and June are 
usually where we see the most progression in 
the classroom and you have been a witness to it 
at home during this time.  Your child should be 
very proud of all they have learned this year both 
at school and during this time of at home learning.  

Please keep your eyes on your email, Remind and 
Seesaw as the last few weeks of school are 
always busy ones as we wrap up the school 
year.  Just a reminder that the last day of 
provided lessons will be Friday, June 19, 2020. 
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